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Students are busy testing and finishing up the fall semester. ExCEL is anxiously
awaiting the upcoming break. The windows are frosted and the first snow has fallen
so winter is here at ExCEL. Currently, the pack stands at 62 members.

Winter break will be celebrated from December 21, 2024, to January 5, 2025. We
will return to school on January 6th to start the new year.

Our November leaders of the pack are:
Elementary - Cardyn B. from Wethersfield
Middle School - Martez S. from Geneseo
High School - Nolan C. from Stark/Bradford
Leader of the Staff - Molly Goodman


